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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 10 January 1961, in connection with the 
Council's consideration of the item entitled “The Situation in the Congo,” the President of
the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council;

“The Security Council, in recognition of the developing conflict in the Congo, urges the 
involved parties to work together through diplomatic discussion in order to reach a quick 
resolution to this conflict. It is hoped that this resolution will prevent further civilian 
causalities and restore peace and security to the Republic of Congo. 

Recognizing the complexity of the situation, the Security Council offers its support and 
assistance as a mediator in diplomatic peace talks and will offer all assistance to 
maintaining this peace.

The Security Council will continue to remain closely attentive to the situation in the 
Congo.”
Passed by consensus, with 1 abstentions
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